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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

In its current form, SB800 allows manufacturers to include goods with alcoholic beverages in 

packaging, provided that wholesalers and retailers cannot sell the packages at a higher price than 

the alcohol alone. The measure also allows retailers to offer discounts on retail packages for 

specific professions.  

 

Retail spirits license holders are prohibited from pricing items higher online than in store. Wine 

and spirits cannot be sold to a licensee for less than fifteen percent above the wholesaler's cost 

unless the product is discontinued.  

 

The measure is not expected to directly impact state revenue or state appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Zach Penrod, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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